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We are pleased to announce a workshop on Experimental Labour and Personnel Economics hosted by
the Institute for Labour Law and Industrial Relations in the European Union (IAAEU), Trier University,
Germany. The purpose of the workshop is to bring together international scholars working in all
areas of labour and personnel economics and using experimental methods, to create a network
which will benefit all participants and to stimulate research in this field.

The workshop will be held at Trier University from the 16" to the 17*" of October 2015. During an
informal reception on Thursday evening (October 15, 2015) you can get in touch with other
participants before the official start of the workshop on Friday morning. The workshop will end with
a farewell lunch on Saturday early afternoon (1-2 pm). Since Trier is Germany's oldest city and an
important site for art treasures and classical monuments, a guided city tour on Friday late afternoon
as an additional social event will offer the possibility to learn about the city and its enduring history.
On behalf of the organizers Laszlo Goerke and Sabrina Jeworrek, we would like to invite you to come
to Trier and attend the workshop.

Deadline for the submission of complete papers, or extended abstracts, is July 1, 2015. Preference
will  be given to full papers. Please send your contribution as a PDF to
experimentalworkshop@iaaeu.de including information on your affiliation, mail address, phone

number and email. Authors will be notified no later than August 1, 2015 as to whether their
contribution has been accepted for the workshop.

A participation fee of 125 Euro will cover coffee and drinks, lunches, the guided city tour and the
conference dinner. In exceptional cases in which participants do not have sufficient funding, the
IAAEU will attempt to cover accommodation and travel expenses. Further information will be
provided on the web at http://www.iaaeu.de/experimentalworkshop. Please contact Sabrina

Jeworrek if you have any questions (experimentalworkshop@iaaeu.de).

We look forward to your submission for our workshop in Trier.



